St Paul’s Safeguarding:

Safeguarding is everyone's
responsibility. In the Catholic
Archdiocese of Melbourne, we
consider the safety and wellbeing of
all persons to be our highest
priority.

We too acknowledge that children,
young people and adults at risk
may require additional safeguards
to %Hogo_ﬁm their Wma_&n%mmos\
wellbeing and satety.

Our safeguarding committee
members here at St Paul’s , consist
of Fr Rene, Sr Connie, Sam & Jane
Zahra, Joe Gatt, Vicky Deguara and
Audrey Williamson. w\m you need to
talk to anyone of them please call
the parish office on 8372 5500 or see
them after masses.




